
Willow Springs Worship 

October 27, 2024. 9:30 am. 
zoom:https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4743450556  
Meeting ID: 474 345 0556   Dial by your location 

+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) Hosted by Elaine Good 

 

Welcome and Call to worship 

Voices Together #855 Pam Kaufmann 

Prayer #1002 

  
Songs – Phil Kaufmann 

  
Children’s time – Beth Gerig  
  
Scriptures – 1 Thessalonians 4:11,  Proverbs 4:23, John 15:5 

 

Sermon/Input – Sam Ingersoll 
Regenerating My Life 

  
Songs 

  
Sharing and prayer – Pam Kaufmann 

  
Song 

  
Announcements 

 

Sending – VT#1015 

 

Sending Song  
 
 
Calendar  
November 3    Input by Sally Schreiner Youngquist 
November 11   Mennonite Women 9:30 am 
 
Thank you to Sam Ingersoll for bringing the message today! 
 
Willow Springs Missional Giving emphasis for Sept./Oct. is Arukah. If you would like to give to the 
organization, make a notation on the memo line of a check. Thank you all for supporting 
organizations ministering to many.  
 
Beginning today, following the service, the Pine Room (near the library) will be open for sharing and 
prayer. All are welcome to participate. 
 
Hungry World Farm Fall Schedule: 
NEW! HWF Sunday Brunch 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4743450556


October 27 10am to 1:00pm with Fall Leaf Forest Tours following brunch. 
Thanks for all the wonderful support from Willow Springs for HWF over these 7 years!!! 
 
Anyone who will be helping with children’s Sunday School can get the packet with information from 
Esther. See the reverse side for additional information. Please complete these forms by October 
31st.  
 
You can watch AMBS’s “How to Challenge Christian Nationalism: Building Peace in an Age of 
Extremism” by Drew Strait on YouTube. 
 
The Tiskilwa Community Church is having a Thanksgiving Dinner November 7, from 5:00-7:00 pm. 
The cost is $12 for adults and $7 for children. The flier is posted on the bulletin board. The menu is: 
Turkey, potatoes and gravy, dressing, cranberries, corn, green beans, pie and drinks. No RSVP 
needed. 
 
Mennonite Disaster Service (MDS) volunteers are in western North Carolina responding to the 
impacts of Hurricane Helene with equipment to move debris, mud, and downed trees. MDS is 
accepting donations for the recovery effort. 
Visit MDS.org to see the latest volunteer needs or to make a donation. Check donations can be 
mailed to Mennonite Disaster Service, 583 Airport Road, Lititz, PA 17543. Write “Hurricane Helene” 
on the memo line. Continue to pray for the people impacted by Hurricane Helene and Hurricane 
Milton and for the volunteers as they respond.  
 
If pastoral care is needed, please contact an Elder: Dale Bachman, Ellen Davis-Zehr, Pam 
Kaufmann, or Elvin Krabill 
 
Anna Zehr is putting together the worship sheet and checking 
the WillowSpringsMenno@gmail.com account. Please send emails to be forwarded to the church this 
address. If you are not receiving these emails, let Anna know.  
 
 
1 Thessalonians 4:11 
 
“Make it your ambition to lead a quiet life: You should mind your own business and work with your 
hands, just as we told you.”  
 
Proverbs 4:23 
 
“Above all else, guard your heart, for everything you do flows from it.” 
 
John 15:5 
 
“I am the vine; you are the branches. If you remain in me and I in you, you will bear much fruit.”  
 
 
Safe Church Announcement:  
 
For anyone who is working with children in the church, we are asking you to please complete a 
packet "Willow Springs Child Protection Procedures."  Some of you already have this packet and 
others of you have not received it yet.  We are asking you to:   

1.  Contact Esther if you do not have a packet. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ubCYHYa0KKM
https://je7jim4ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011_aH7Vitg3BONeEiZNHh9ICpk6cuakYcGKy6NxXj3pZUuoJjk3uSnewrEHbWiPB6KK4sL1_lyD1pR4YoWB43FxytQ7IlBOUzdydQTaxeJSv7-FPLPNV07E10WAbwaDJASTGuyyzKN-Kf5VURusCs1g==&c=-UghjVPBZvOu8x7UBGGpyfBbMuqV5mtenrew6qwilRkONu_CbLqD7A==&ch=aE3R0bt7b0XjOUixTRGIZonn5oEZfmWl3cqzqZKnXaV22Wag3zfMYg==
mailto:WillowSpringsMenno@gmail.coma


2. If you have a packet (or after you receive it), please read it over thoroughly.   
3. There is a Form A that needs to be returned to Megan Krabill.   
4. On Form A you will note  #5 and #6 that relates to Mandated Reporter.  #6 asks you to give 

the date of your most recent mandated reporter training.  Please give that to us as well as a 
copy of the form you receive from DCFS once your training is complete.  You can find the 
website for the training on the front page, #2 of the Procedures policy or use this link: 
mr.dcfstraining.org 

5. Also on Form A, you are asked to sign a "statement of commitment."  Please do that if you 
want to work with the children at Willow Springs. 

6. Please complete this information by October 31, 2024.  We are already into the new Sunday 
School year and would like to get this process completed. 

Please contact Megan Krabill or Esther Johnson if you have questions.  

 

https://mr.dcfstraining.org/UserAuth/Login!loginPage.action;jsessionid=CD7F53C7E19EF0D395CB35B4B58C0E30

